
  

                     
 

 

 
 

 

Re: Text-a-Parent Service 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We operate a Text-a-Parent service so that we can inform parents of any closings, important 

events, etc. at short notice or send reminders coming close to relevant dates. 

 

If you wish to be included in this service please complete the attached form and return it to the 

school before the summer holidays. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter Madden 

Principal 

 

……………………………  cut here  …………………………... 

 

Scoil Naomh Fiachra 

 

Text-a-Parent Service 

 
 

I wish to be included in the above service 

 

Name(s):  _____________________   ______________________ 

 

Mobile Number(s): _____________________   ______________________ 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________ 

 

Scoil Naomh Fiachra, Clontubrid, Freshford, Co. Kilkenny.   

Roll No. 16865D 

Tel: 056-8832417,      Email: clontubridns@gmail.com,   Website:  www.clontubrid.ie 
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